
TERMS & CONDITIONS 

 
USE 
Silvent products are intended for use in industrial compressed air systems only. They must not be used 
where pressure or temperature exceed maximum rated operation conditions. 
 
TECHNICAL DATA 
Product specifications are available in the main catalog, or at the website. 
Drawings, technical documents or other technical information shall not, without the other party's 
consent, be copied, reproduced or communicated to third parties or otherwise brought to his attention. 
 
SERVICE AND REPAIR 
For safety reasons, it is important that service and repair of Silvent products are performed by an 
authorized person. Should there be any doubts about the proper procedure contact your Silvent 
representative. Silvent assumes no responsibility for damage caused by incorrect usage, modifications or 
retrofitting, or through use of spare parts that are not Silvent original parts. 
 
WARRANTY 
Silvent warrants that its products will conform to and perform in accordance with product specifications. 
 
Silvent warrants that all products will be free from defect and workmanship for a period of one (1) year 
from the date of delivery to buyer (limited warranty). This limited warranty is limited to repair, 
replacement or credit, at the option of Silvent. The sole and exclusive obligation for Silvent under its 
warranty shall be to repair or replace, at the option of Silvent, any item of the goods found to be 
defective in materials or workmanship during the aforesaid warranty period. However, under no 
circumstances shall warranty obligations from Silvent extend more than eighteen (18) months past date of 
shipment from Silvent. 
 
This warranty applies only if the products are not misused or abused and there is no evidence of 
tampering, mishandling, neglect, accidental damage, modifications or repair without the approval of 
Silvent or damage done to the product by anyone other than Silvent. Furthermore, Silvent shall not be 
responsible in any way for damage to or performance problems of the products caused in any way by the 
buyer’s modification of any part of the products. 
 
Silvent shall have no obligation to ensure that the products meet any special buyer requirements. 
Notwithstanding the foregoing, there are no warranties whatsoever on items built or acquired wholly or 
partially, to buyer’s design or specification. 
 
This limited warranty is provided by Silvent and contains the only express warranty provided to the buyer. 
Silvent disclaims any express warranty not provided herein and any implied warranty, guarantee or 
representation as to suitability for any particular purpose, performance, quality and absence or hidden 
defects, and any remedy for breach of contract, which but for this provision might arise by course of 
dealing, including implied warranties or merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose. Silvent 
further disclaims any responsibility for losses, expenses, inconveniences, special, indirect, secondary or 
consequential damages arising from ownership or use of the products. 

 
RETENTION OF TITLE 
The goods shall remain the property of Silvent until it has been fully paid. 
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